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Sketch Released of Individual from Suspicious Occurrence 

 
The Parker Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in identifying a sketch of an individual 
from a suspicious occurrence. 

On Sunday, October 21, around 3:00 p.m., a juvenile female was riding her bike in the 11200 block of 
Canterberry Parkway when a white Jeep pulled up next to her. The driver attempted to make contact with the 
girl and she rode off. She was unsure which direction the vehicle left. 

Officers responded to the area and did not locate a vehicle or anyone that matched the description. After 
working with the juvenile and her family, a sketch of the suspect was drawn. Following the drawing of the 
sketch, an interview was done by detectives to get additional information. 

The individual in the sketch is described as a bald, white male in his fifties, with a salt and pepper beard. His 
Jeep was white with a white hardtop, possibly a Wrangler.  

If you think you may know the identity of the individual in the sketch or have information about this case, 
please contact Detective Nevins at tnevins@parkeronline.org or 303.841.9800. 

If you have any questions please contact Public Information Officer Josh Hans at jhans@parkeronline.org or 
720.692.4734. 
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